
Reduce the risk of 
African Swine Fever (ASF) 
reaching the UK

●● Pork products which are salted 
or dried rather than cooked, can 
carry viruses such as ASF for up 
to 150 days

●● The major risk is the possibility 
of pigs eating these products 

●● The risk is greatest from pork 
products originating from 
countries where ASF is already 
present

●● Don’t bring pig meat products on 
to the farm

●● Don’t feed scraps to cats and dogs 
as they could take them into the 
pig areas

●● Dispose of food waste in secure 
containers through the normal 
domestic waste collection

●● Store food in a designated canteen 
area with hand washing facilities

●● Ensure that any friends and family 
visiting from abroad are aware of 
the risks

African Swine Fever is a disease that affects only pigs, but it has a devastating 
impact on productivity and the ability of a country to sell pork so it is vital we keep it 
out of the UK. The point to stress most is the importance of biosecurity which is the 
first line of defence against disease. That applies not only on the farm but also when 
travelling, particularly to and from areas where ASF has already been confirmed.

To reduce the risk:

ASF has been confirmed in a number of countries including, Russia,
Lithuania, Ukraine, Poland, Belgium, Romania and Czech Republic.  
These areas represent the biggest risk to the UK currently.

It is illegal to feed raw or cooked catering/household kitchen waste to pigs

While the Agriculture and Horticulture Development Board seeks to ensure 
that the information contained within this document is accurate at the time 
of printing, no warranty is given in respect thereof and, to the maximum 
extent permitted by law, the Agriculture and Horticulture Development 
Board accepts no liability for loss, damage or injury howsoever caused 
(including that caused by negligence) or suffered directly or indirectly 
in relation to information and opinions contained in or omitted from this 
document. Reference herein to trade names and proprietary products 
without stating that they are protected does not imply that they may be 
regarded as unprotected and thus free for general use. No endorsement 
of named products is intended, nor is any criticism implied of other 
alternative but unnamed products.
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For more information contact:
AHDB Pork,  
Stoneleigh Park, Kenilworth, 
Warwickshire, CV8 2TL
T: 024 7647 8893 
E: pork.kt@ahdb.org.uk              
    @AHDB_Pork 
W: pork.ahdb.org.uk


